
November 18, 2002 

Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD, 21046  

To Whom It May Concern: 

On Friday November 15, 2002, as a TCB, we intended to grant certification for a product with the FCC 
ID # JPZ0020.  When finishing the application form and trying to view the grant we realized that we had 
not logged on as a TCB.  When we attempted to reapply for the grant as a TCB we found we were not 
allowed a parallel submittal.  In order to apply for the grant as a TCB we are therefore requesting a 
dismissal of the following application:  

Confirmation #:  EA219827 

FCC ID :  JPZ0020 

Sincerely, 

 
Lyn McCann 
TCB Administrator 
Underwriters Laboratories Inc. 
360-817-5655 
lyn.a.mccann@us.ul.com 

Underwriters 
Laboratories Inc. 

2600 N.W. Lake Road 
Camas Wash, 98607 
 


